From: Butler, Matthew

To: Puco Docketing
Subject: public comment 17-2295-EL-BGN
Date: Monday, October 21, 2019 8:34:03 AM

From: Ifranke@woh.rr.com <Ilfranke@woh.rr.com>
Sent: Saturday, October 19, 2019 10:53 AM

To: Butler, Matthew <matthew.butler@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: RE: | support Republic Wind!

Mr. Matthew Butler @ PUCO

I am writing to inform you that I did NOT write the letter attributed to me by Republic Wind.
The statements within are fraudulent; it claims that I, for example, attended information
sessions that | did not.

While I am strongly in favor of the development of wind and solar power with even nuclear
reserve in order to eliminate fossil fuel electrical generation, the support | tended to RW was
extended beyond what | have done.

Incidentally, my maternal extended family in western Illinois, lives not far from the Camp
Grove wind farm that has expanded significantly over the last decade or more. Windmills
extend to the horizon providing clean electrical energy with minimal impact on the
environment. It is the future and can be the future in NW Ohio give nour prevailing winds.

Again, | support RW's plan to bring clean energy to NW Ohio. | do not support their writing
letters, in my name, claiming facts not in evidence.

Lance N. Franke
415 Stonyridge Drive
Sandusky, OH 44970-5468

From: [franke@woh.rr.com <|franke@woh.rr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2019 6:21 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: RE: | support Republic Wind!
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While | support wind and solar power as the path to the future of energy for this nation and
world, I DID NOT write the submission attached to my name and it errs in fact and fidelity to
my position with respect to this issue with Republic Wind. It is, in point of fact, a fraud.

I DO support the development of wind and solar electrical energy production, but the letter
submitted to PUCO is a fraud.

Lance N. Franke

From: Lance Franke <Lance.Franke.242775300@p2a.co>
Sent: Sunday, October 6, 2019 12:00 AM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: | support Republic Wind!

Dear Docket Submission Ohio Public Siting Board,

As a resident of the area surrounding the Republic Wind project (Docket No. 17-2295-EL-BGN,
Republic Wind), | want to encourage you to award a permit to this project.

Over the last several years, I've participated in public discussions regarding the project and directly
interacted with the developer, Apex Clean Energy.

Apex has been accessible and responsive to questions and feedback. They have been very engaged
with members of the community and are committed to protecting our legacy. As I've talked to my
fellow residents, | see broad support for Republic Wind. | recognize there are some in the county
who do not want wind projects. Fortunately, no one is telling them they must put a turbine on their
property.

The economic, community, infrastructure, and health benefits that would result from this project are
hardly debatable. For these reasons | urge you to support Republic Wind.

Regards,

Lance Franke

415 Stonyridge Dr
Sandusky, OH 44870
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